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OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
July 16, 2024

Dear Parents,

In less than a month on the Feast of the Assumption, the 2024-2025 school
year will begin with its usual excitement. I hope the leisure of summer has
restored your son so he can be relentless in pursuit of God’s greater glory as he
is formed at Jesuit into the man he was made to be.

I am excited to welcome all new and returning students on Registration Day,
which will take place on August 13. Details concerning the opening of the
school year and the requirements of Registration Day are posted on Jesuit’s
website:

wwuw.jesuitnola.org/registration-day.

On Registration Day, each student will submit all mandatory forms; take
yearbook photos; and purchase any needed PE uniforms, nametags, locks,

etc. All new students will receive nametags and a lock as part of the
registration fee that was already paid. Furthermore, I ask parents of new
students not to accompany your sons through the line on Registration Day and
to allow your sons the opportunity to attend that day with their Big Brothers.

Underclassmen must bring a dress shirt, coat, and tie for the

pictures. Seniors need only a shirt with a collar for their ID picture. All
students must have a proper haircut and must be clean-shaven for
Registration Day. Hair, when fully extended, may not touch the shirt collar,
eyebrows, or ears, nor be longer than 3 inches (Please refer to the Bulletin for
full information regarding student grooming standards). Students not
properly groomed and attired will be turned away and expected to
return later in the day when they are in compliance.

Other information on the Registration Day page linked above includes online
textbook ordering, student retreats, auto registration, cafeteria/food service,
and the school calendar. From this page parents can also print the Mandatory
Registration Day forms: (1) Bulletin Review/Honor Code/Media Release Form
and (2) the Artificial Intelligence agreement form. Please be aware that a PDF
of the Bulletin should be viewed online at jesuitnola.org/bulletin.
Students are required to have each of the mandatory forms
completed and signed in order to participate in Registration Day.

I appreciate your efforts to help your son take care of his responsibilities in
preparation for school. All of us here at Jesuit look forward to working with you
and your son this year for God’s greater glory.

Sincerely in Christ,
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Jeremy M. Reuther
Principal

Jesuit High School | 4133 Banks St. | New Orleans, LA 70119 US
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